
MEMO 
 

ACHIEVING EXCELLENCE WHILE INSPIRING GREATNESS 

 

 

UPDATE:  
 

Participation House Durham and CUPE will continue their 
collective agreement negotiations on Tuesday, June 11, 
2019. 
We do not expect any labour disruption to occur prior to 
those discussions. 
 
Participation House Durham will continue its efforts to be 
prepared to provide continuity of service, and ensure the 
safety and well-being, of the people and families we 
support. 
 
We will continue to provide updates as the situation 
evolves.  
 

 
 

The Participation House Project (Durham Region) 
55 Gordon Street, Unit 1, East Administrative Tower, Whitby ON  L1N 0J2 

Phone: 905-579-5267 
Fax: 905-579-5281 

 

DATE:     Sunday, June 9th, 2019 
 
TO:          Employees, Friends and Families  
 
FROM:    Michelle Marshall, Executive Director 
 
RE:          Commitment to Continuous Communication  

           June 9, 2019 – Negotiations Update 

   
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


